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 The Chamber of Advocates of the Ra was received a
letter  from the  citizen Margarita Hovsepyan who  was
grateful  from advocate Liana Balyan. The citizen and the
advocate  had participated  in the TV program “Your
fault”  broadcasted by Kentron  TV  channel  and Liana
Balyan   gave a proper legal aid to Margarita Hovsepyan.

In her  letter citizen Hovsepyan  particularly pointed 
“Pretty extensive case was examined  by Margarita
Balyan,  and the latter expressed opinion  concerning the
case   and  the participants illegalities of the case had a
serious   impression  for the  popularity of the TV
Program”.
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